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UPF held on 10.09.2012 in memory and in 
honor of Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon, who died 
on 03.09.2012, an Interreligious prayer 
meeting. Present were participants of different 
faiths. After the greeting, some excerpts from 
the biography “As a Peace-Loving Global 
Citizen” by Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon was read, 
pictures of him were shown and musical 
accompaniment was given by Regina Spari and 
Takanari Wakayama. Each participant had the 
opportunity to go to the altar to take in silent 
farewell by giveing a flower, saying a prayer 
and bowing before his picture. This created a 
very reverent atmosphere. Some participants 
shared their personal experiences with Rev. Dr. 
Sun Myung Moon, whereby also tears have 
been shed. The participants had the 
opportunity to enroll in a book of condolences. 
Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon will never be 
forgotten and we thank him for his efforts that 

he has made for peace in this world. The condolence book was passed by Dr. Dieter Schmitt to the 
family member of Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon in Korea. We wish the family of Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon 
and his wife God blessing and hope that his legacy will be carried out into the world. 
 

 

 


